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As a citizen and voter in NSW I am concerned about the loss of fisheries management expertise that will 
likely accompany the closure of the Cronulla Fisheries Research Centre. I have also read that no 
planning or analysis was undertaken prior to this decision which concerns me considering the value of 
these fisheries. I ask the Upper House to thoroughly investigate this decision and if it proves to be a bad 
decision then please do all you can to stop it.  
 
 


